CODE CAMP IN APRIL HOLIDAYS

After two successful Code Camps in 2017, Thomas Hassall Anglican College will be hosting
another Code Camp during the April holidays.

Dates: Tuesday 24th April - Friday 27th April (excluding Anzac Day on the 25th April)
Time: 8:30am-4pm

For more information and to book, please visit www.codecamp.com.au/THAC

Mrs Megan Bennett
ICT Innovation and Learning Coordinator
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